
Congratulations, Lowell School!

We are proud to announce that 

The Lowell School placed 6th in 

Learning Ally's Great Reading Games! 

Your dedication, hard work, and love for reading have
truly paid off. 

On Friday, March 28th 

we will be treating all students to delicious Icees! 

Thank you for making this challenge a success! 

Keep up the great reading!


